
The second amendment does NOT give any one the right to murder innocent children 
and citizens. 

We are in complete agreement with Governor Malloy and State Senator Bouche's stand 
on gun safety. 

 1-banning assault type weapons & large magazine clips, 

2- back ground checks where ever guns are sold. 

I would like to see  every gun and owner registered no matter the type every 2 years. 
Nothing should be grandfathered in. 
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